
 
 
 
Mr. Scott Orbach, EZGSA 
4801 Hampden Lane 
Suite 105 
Bethesda, MD   20814-2948 
 
 
SUBJECT: Letter of Recognition 
 
Dear Mr. Orbach, 
 
As Spry’s capabilities continues to expand, our GSA IT 70 Schedule  needed to be modified to 
accommodate this expansion. We wish to express our gratitude and appreciation for the outstanding 
contribution and help provided by Ms. Fran Cowell during this process.  Fran was our point of contact at 
EZGSA and supported us through our GSA Schedule modification, and subsequently, the successful 
renewal of our option period for another 5 years.  
 
The modification and renewal came at a hectic time for our team as we were going through a long and 
demanding proposal period. Spry was fortunate to have had the support of Ms. Cowell during the process 
as she was responsive and extremely dedicated to the effort.  
 
We sincerely appreciate EZGSA and Ms. Cowell’s role in the successful modification and renewal of our 
IT 70 Schedule and trust that you will keep up the good work. It is our pleasure to continue doing 
business with EZGSA. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Edward Kim 
Co-President & CEO 
Spry Methods, Inc. 


